Committee on Educational Policies and Planning
17 April 2018
Minutes

In Attendance: Cerri Banks, Crystal Moore, Erica Bastress-Dukehart, Marta Brunner, Sarah Coker, Steve Ives, Nick Junkerman, Janet Sorensen

Absent: Henry Jaffe

1. Minutes were reviewed and approved.
2. Discussed May 8 2:00 – 4:00 p.m. as a potential date for our retreat. 
3. Discussed the Black Studies Proposal.  Substantial discussion and revision, amidst many different groups, for sustained periods of time, have resulted in a proposal that embodies our collective best work.  CEPP will now send the proposal on to Curriculum Committee.
4. Discussed a request from Mark Hoffman, of AQR subcommittee, for a change in the timing for the completion of the components of the AQR requirement. 
	Proposed: MA 100 completed by the end of the first year.
                           FQR completed by the end of the second year.
		       AQR completed by the end of the third year.
       CEPP defers to the committee, and agrees that this adjustment is necessary to give students more flexibility in completing the AQR requirement.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Respectfully submitted by Janet Sorensen
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